WITHDRAWAL SHEET

Ronald Reagan Library

Collection Name	DEAVER, MICHAEL: FILES		Withdrawer
File Folder	CORRESPONDENCE - MAY 1982 (X)		KDB 7/19/2005 FOIA
Box Number	7619		F01-107/01 MCCARTIN
DOC Doc Type NO	Document Description	No of Pages	Doc Date Restrictions
1 (LIST	CORRESPONDENCE MAY 1982 (PAGE 7, PARTIAL)		ND B6 B7(C) 130
2 MEMO	FROM M. DEAVER RE RECEPTION OFFICE COVERAGE (PARTIAL)	1	6/1/1982 B6 126
3 `LIST	RE DEAVER VISITORS FOR 5/31/82 (PARTIAL)	1	5/28/1982 B6 ¹²⁷

Freedom of Information Act - [5 U.S.C. 552(b)]

B-1 National security classified information [(b)(1) of the FOIA]

B-2 Release would disclose internal personnel rules and practices of an agency [(b)(2) of the FOIA]

B-3 Release would violate a Federal statute [(b)(3) of the FOIA]

B-4 Release would disclose trade secrets or confidential or financial information [(b)(4) of the FOIA]
B-6 Release would constitute a clearly unwarranted invasion of personal privacy [(b)(6) of the FOIA]
B-7 Release would disclose information compiled for law enforcement purposes [(b)(7) of the FOIA]
B-8 Release would disclose information concerning the regulation of financial institutions ((b)(8) of the FOIA]

B-9 Release would disclose geological or geophysical information concerning wells [(b)(9) of the FOIA]

C. Closed in accordance with restrictions contained in donor's deed of gift.



MICHAEL K. DEAVER

dear Weller - Thunks for the hote from your nephew. I present to on to Larry Speakes in the Press officer with the acception to assence it with the AP Warhington Fureau chief. Thank France

May 26, 1982

The Hon. Michael Deaver Assistant to the President The White House Washington, D. C. 20500

Dear Mike:

My nephew, Ronald Krancer, sent me the enclosed and I think that this is a matter that the Press Secretary should take up with the local AP office.

Cordially,

Walter Annenberg

Enclosure

P. O. Box 750 100 Matsonford Road Radnor, Pa., 19088 Advest, Inc.
1401 Walnut Street
Philadelphia
Pennsylvania 19102
(215) 568-1500
Divisions:
Doolittle
Newburger
Putnam, Coffin, & Burr
Sartorius

Advest

May 25, 1982

The Honorable Walter H. Annenberg P. O. Box 750 Radnor, Pennsylvania 19088

Dear Ambassador Annenberg:

I feel that you would be interested in the following story, its a great example of slanting the news.

On Tuesday, during the 2:30 newsbreak on WCAU-Radio, the following story was reported. President Reagan met with Republican members of Congress on the budget before taking off on "another" five day vacation.

My feeling was that the word "another" was grossly unfair, so I called the station and spoke with Gesa Sklaroff, the announcer. After identifying myself by name, as a Republican, I told her my feelings and she was very understanding of my position.

She informed me that just before the 2:30 break, she clipped the item from the AP ticker and went on the air with it. She told me that immediately upon reading it she realized that it was probably unjust and she would delete the word "another" in future newscasts.

In my opinion, this is just another example of how a re-write man on an AP newsdesk in New York or Washington can and does inject his feelings at will about the President.

Sincerely,

Ronald A. Krancer

RAK/jam

WASHINGTON

May 28, 1982

Dear Mr. Lustig:

Thank you for your letter. I greatly appreciate your commitment to restoring the protection of our laws to the unborn. President Reagan shares that commitment. I want you to know that every member of this Administration is dedicated to implementing the policies of the President.

Recently, President Reagan sent a letter to Senator Jesse Helms, Congressman Henry Hyde, and other pro-life leaders in Congress and around the country expressing his desire for the enactment of legislation protecting the unborn. I thought that you would be interested in seeing that letter, a copy of which is enclosed.

With best wishes,

Sincerely,

MAULU

MICHAEL K. DEAVER

Assistant to the President

Deputy Chief of Staff

Mr. Bernard A. Lustig 113 Loma Linda Drive Bakersfield, CA 93305

WASHINGTON

April 5, 1982

Dear Jesse:

In recent years, sentiment has increased in the Congress to enact legislation that would restore protection of the law to children before birth. It may be possible for the 97th Congress to take that important step. I write simply to express my own hope that we will not miss this long delayed opportunity.

A few weeks back I said that, "We must, with calmness and resolve, help the vast majority of our fellow Americans understand that the more than one-and-one-half million abortions performed in America in 1980 amount to a great moral evil and assault on the sacredness of life." Whether or not our fellow citizens will understand the duty we owe to future citizens depends largely on what action the Congress takes.

I know that on this issue, sad to say, as on many others of great importance, there are sharp differences of opinions as to which action is the best one. Naturally, I hope that these differences will be resolved in favor of the common goal.

But most important, it seems to me, is that the Congress consider one or more of the proposals in the near future. And I want you to know that you have not only my best wishes but also my prayers for success.

Sincerely.

Rowed Reagon

The Honorable Jesse A. Helms United States Senate Washington, D.C. 20510

WASHINGTON

May 30, 1982

T0:

MR. BOBBY DE PROSPERO

Agent in Charge - USSS

FROM:

PATRICIA A. BYE

Adm Asst. to DCofS

SUBJECT:

President's Schedule

Attached listing of members of Senator Laxalt's family have been cleared by Mr. Deaver to greet the President in the Diplomatic Reception Room prior to the departure for Arlington Cemetary on May 31st.

Please advise agents connected with that move.

Thank you.

WITHDRAWAL SHEET

Ronald Reagan Library

Collection Name	Withdrawer			
DEAVER, MICHAEL: FILES	KDB 7/19/2005			
File Folder	FOIA			
CORRESPONDENCE - MAY 1982 (1)	F01-107/01			
	MCCARTIN			
Box Number				
7619	41			
DOC Document Type	No of Doc Date Restric-			
NO Document Description	pages tions			
3 LIST	1 5/28/1982 B6 ¹²⁷			

Freedom of Information Act - [5 U.S.C. 552(b)]

B-1 National security classified information [(b)(1) of the FOIA]

B-2 Release would disclose internal personnel rules and practices of an agency [(b)(2) of the FOIA]

B-3 Release would violate a Federal statute [(b)(3) of the FOIA]

B-4 Release would disclose trade secrets or confidential or financial information [(b)(4) of the FOIA]

B-6 Release would constitute a clearly unwarranted invasion of personal privacy [(b)(6) of the FOIA]

B-7 Release would disclose information compiled for law enforcement purposes [(b)(7) of the FOIA]

B-8 Release would disclose information concerning the regulation of financial institutions [(b)(8) of the FOIA]

B-9 Release would disclose geological or geophysical information concerning wells [(b)(9) of the FOIA]

C. Closed in accordance with restrictions contained in donor's deed of gift.

RE DEAVER VISITORS FOR 5/31/82 (PARTIAL)

WASHINGTON

May 28, 1982

Please clear the following people for 10:15 Monday, May 31 to Mr. Deaver's office.

Miss Kathleen Laxalt

DOB: SS#:

October 27, 1957

616)

Mr.and Mrs.

Sheila Laxalt Lokan

DOB: SS#:

July 27, 1951

Dennis George Lokan

DOB:

February 11, 1948

SS#:

Grandaughters

Jamie Marie Lokan

DOB:

September 27, 1971

Mackenzie Sena Lokan

DOB:

September 23, 1976

Friend

Miss Debbie Murdock

DOB:

February 25, 1957

SS#:

WASHINGTON

May 31, 1982

Dear Mr. Click:

Mr. Deaver has asked me to return this Mailgram to you which has been signed by the President.

With best wishes.

Sincerely,

SHIRLEY MOORE Staff Assistant to Michael K. Deaver

Mr. Jim Click, Jr. President Click Ford/Subaru 6420 East 22nd Street P.O. Box 12399 Tucson, Arizona 85732



MAY 21, 1982

MR. MICHAEL K. DEAVER
SPECIAL COUNCIL TO THE PRESIDENT
THE WHITE HOUSE
1600 PENNSYLVANIA AVENUE
WASHINGTON, D.C. 20500

DEAR MR. DEAVER:

ON BEHALF OF HOLMES TUTTLE AND MYSELF, THANK YOU SO VERY MUCH FOR YOUR ASSISTANCE IN SECURING A TELEGRAM FROM PRESIDENT REAGAN TO THE UNIVERSITY OF ARIZONA'S OUTSTANDING GRADUATING STUDENTS FROM THE COLLEGE OF BUSINESS AND PUBLIC ADMINISTRATION. IT WAS CERTAINLY THE HIGHLIGHT OF THE EVENING! EVERYONE IN ATTENDANCE WAS BOTH THRILLED AND HONDRED TO RECEIVE THE PRESIDENT'S WORDS OF ENCOURAGEMENT.

IT WOULD MEAN A GREAT DEAL TO THE COLLEGE OF BUSINESS IF YOU COULD ARRANGE FOR THE TELEGRAM TO BE PERSONALLY SIGNED BY THE PRESIDENT. I'VE ENCLOSED THE TELEGRAM IN HOPES THAT THIS WOULD BE POSSIBLE TO OBTAIN. I KNOW THAT SUCH A MOMENTO WOULD BE CHERISHED FOR MANY YEARS.

ALL OF YOUR EFFORTS ARE VERY MUCH APPRECIATED, MR. DEAVER. IF I CAN HELP IN ANYWAY, PLEASE DON'T HESITATE TO CONTACT ME.

SINCERELY.

PRESIDENT

JHC/AC ENCL. 1=0127851132 05/12/82 TWX WHITEHOUSE WSH PHXA 002 MGM GOVT WHITE HOUSE DC MAY 12

MR. JIM CLICK P O BOX 12399 TUCSON AZ 85732

TO THE 1982 "OUTSTANDING" STUDENTS, COLLEGE OF BUSINESS AND PUBLIC ADMINISTRATION, UNIVERSITY OF ARIZONA:

TONIGHT YOU CELEBRATE AN ACHIEVEMENT IN WHICH YOU CAN RIGHTFULLY TAKE GREAT PRIDE AND SATISFACTION -- CONGRATULATIONS! NANCY AND I ARE DELIGHTED TO JOIN YOUR FRIENDS, FACULTY AND FAMILY GATHERED TO SALUTE YOU AT THIS SPECIAL TIME. YOU HAVE ATTAINED ACADEMIC DISTINCTION IN THE HIGHEST AMERICAN TRADITION OF SACRIFICE AND HARD WORK.

SCHOLARSHIP HAS PREPARED YOU, IN MIND AND IN SPIRIT, TO FUNCTION AT A HIGHER AND MORE COMPLEX LEVEL. NOW IT IS TIME FOR YOU TO ASSUME RESPONSIBILITY FOR PLAYING A PART IN ENHANCING THE HISTORY OF MANKIND'S ACCOMPLISHMENTS.

AS YOU GO FORWARD, MAY YOU ALWAYS FIND THE STRENGTH TO MEET THIS RESPONSIBILITY WITH THE SAME PERSEVERANCE AND FAITH WHICH BROUGHT YOU TO THIS NIGHT. MAY YOU ALWAYS DARE TO DREAM; MAY YOU ALWAYS FIND THE MEANS TO MAKE YOUR DREAMS COME TRUE.

RONALD REAGAN

15:48 EST

MGMCOMP

Ronald Reagan

WASHINGTON

May 31, 1982

Mr. Deaver has asked me to send you the enclosed tie-clip. I have also included one for you to present to Mr. Preston Long.

Sincerely,

SHIRLEY MOORE Staff Assistant to Michael K. Deaver

Mr. Charles Z. Wick Director International Communication Agency Suite 700 1750 Penna. Ave. N.W. Washington, D.C. 20547

International Communication Agency

United States of America

Washington, D. C. 20547



May 24, 1982

Dear Mike:

As you will recall, Preston Long was one of our very early supporters.

In October of 1978, Preston hosted a cocktail reception for the President. He later worked with us on the Announcement Dinner and has been an enthusiastic supporter of the Administration ever since.

If it is possible, Preston would enjoy receiving a White House tie-clip. Your consideration of this request is warmly appreciated. His address is: 860 - 5th Avenue, New York, New York 10021.

By the way, I also would appreciate receiving a tie-clip.

Thanks again for your assistance.

Best wishes.

Sincerely,

Charles Z. Wick

The Honorable
Michael K. Deaver
Deputy Chief of Staff and
Assistant to the President
The White House

WASHINGTON

May 31, 1982

Dear Mrs. Wakeham:

Mr. Deaver was so pleased with the letters written by your students that he asked the President to make a special effort to respond before the end of the school year.

I can imagine that working with an educationally disadvantaged group of children would be most gratifying. You are certainly to be commended on your good work.

We sent the responses to you so that you could give them to the class.

Sincerely,

SHIRLEY MOORE Staff Assistant to Michael K. Deaver

Mrs. T. David Wakeham Santa Fe Middle School 148 West Durate Road Monrovia, CA 91016

ec: an Hygene

e Condata

MONROVIA UNIFIED SCHOOL DISTRICT

GWENDOLYN H. COLLIER Superintendent

182 LINWOOD AVENUE MONROVIA, CALIFORNIA 91016

SANTA FE MIDDLE SCHOOL ROBERT E. DAWSON, Principal 148 West Duarte Road 357-1137

BERT WHITFIELD
Assistant Principal

May 15, 1982

Mr. Michael Deaver The White House Washington, D.C.

Dear Mike,

Enclosed are letters to President Reagan from my eighth grade Special Education class. I'm sending them to you because I told the class that I would try to help them get answers before school let out June 15.

This is a class of eight (8). None of them are particularly retarded but educationally disadvantaged. I was hoping that since it was such a small class that I would implore you to find a way they could meet the President while he's in town next week. There is no way any of them could buy tickets at \$1000. For that matter I'm not able to either. I thought Daves' activity on campaign staff and my activities might help. It sure didn't get us a job. Many of these boys parents incomes are barely above poverty level.

Since I began working with this class they've come a long way. On May 26 they take a test on the Constitution which is required of all eighth graders. I've tried to involve their personal lives in government so it didn't seem so remote. These letters and the answers are a big part of this. There is no way they can compete with other eighth graders but they are really trying hard. One of them, Steven Greive, has developed a real interest in Presidents, particularly Washington. Most of these kids problems stem from lack of exposure.

I decided to get involved in Special Education because I had extra time on my hands. To flog a dead horse, after I talked to you in Santa Barbara I made contact with Wendy Borcherdt just once and it seemed to die there. I still want to work for the President. I would think now you might need some real Reagan loyalists.

In spite of my own disappointment these kids worked hard on these letters. Some of them had never written a letter to anyone before. They put a lot of thought in trying to find something to say. I hope you can be of assistance Mike, in at least getting them letters back. I can be reached at school (number on letterhead) or at home 213-359-6475.

Thank you for your time,

Karen L. Wakeham

(Mrs. T. David Wakeham)

THE WHITE HOUSE WASHINGTON

MAY 21, 1982

TO: ANNE HIGGINS

FROM: SHIRLEY MOORE

MICHAEL K. DEAVER'S OFFICE

These letters are from an eighth grade Special Education class.

This is a class of 8 students. None are particularly retarded but educationally disadvantaged.

Since this teacher, who is a friend of Mr. Deaver's, began working with the children, they have come a long way. She has tried to involve their personal lives in government so it didn't seem so remote. These letters are a big part of the study of the Constitution they have been doing. They cannot compete with regular eighth graders, but the teacher says they are really trying hard.

The teacher has asked if these letters could go to the children peroces are transfer to the children peroces are transfer

Please let us have a copy of the letters you send and we will respond to the teacher. Thanks, Anne.

NAME OF SCHOOL: Santa Fe Middle School